SHERIDAN POOL CLOSURE NOTICE

The Sheridan Swim Club indoor pool will be closed from Thursday, June 1st – Monday, June 26th for required maintenance.  The club Board and staff realizes the inconvenience this closure will have on user groups, and as such will work as diligently as possible to keep the closure to a minimum.  The following is a list of the maintenance activities that will be taking place during this time in order to remain compliant with state licensure.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are hopeful the timing will be shorter than anticipated and we can reopen sooner.  Please watch our Facebook page and your emails for progress updates. 

1. Draining of the pool
2. Installing new grate covers
3. Inspect filter elements for defects
4. Repainting the pool
5. Installation and calibration of new chemical controller
6. Refilling and reheating of the pool

Thank you in advance for your understanding and patience during this required maintenance project.


Angie Norris

Board President
217-653-2924
